
MINUTES 

OF THE 04/10/18 REGULAR MEETING OF 

The CENTRAL LYON COUNTY VECTOR BOARD 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m.   Members present were Tyler Minor, Mary Smith, Jerry 
Culwell & Toni Anderson.  Tim Plants was here representing Integrity Pest Mgt. 

Bills submitted were unanimously approved. 

Tim reported on the river flows for the past month.  The river is the highest it’s ever been on this date in 
history.  The river has been treated twice for black flies in the last 30 days.  Light traps are in place, 
however, nothing caught yet. 

Members had nothing to report so, by motion & second the meeting was adjourned at 5:30 

 

Toni Anderson 

04/11/18  

 

Approved 05/08/2018 

 

 

 

 


